
ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY 

NOTICE OF A PROPOSED REAL PROPERTY TAX RATE INCREASE 
 

For the taxable year beginning July 1, 2024, the County Council of Anne 
Arundel County proposes to increase real property tax rates as follows:  

• Countywide excluding City of Annapolis and Town of Highland 
Beach: from $0.980 per $100 of assessment to $0.983 per $100 of 
assessment. 

• City of Annapolis: from $0.586 per $100 of assessment to $0.587 
per $100 of assessment. 

• Town of Highland Beach: from $0.950 per $100 of assessment to 
$0.953 per $100 of assessment. 

A public hearing on the proposed real property tax rate increase will be 
held at 6:00 P.M. on May 20 in Council Chambers, Arundel Center, 44 
Calvert Street, Annapolis, MD 21401. The hearing is open to the public 
and public testimony is encouraged. Persons with questions regarding 
this hearing may call 410-222-1401 for further information. 

COUNTY COUNCIL FOR ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY, MARYLAND 

By: Kaley Schultze, Administrative Officer 

 


